
 
APPENDIX 9 

 
RESULTS OF PUBLIC MEETING AND CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED 

 
Planning and Development Committee 
Regular Meeting – November 1, 2021 
City File Number – OZS-2021-0036 

 
 
Members Present 
Regional Councillor M. Medeiros - Wards 3 and 4 
Regional Councillor P. Fortini - Wards 7 and 8 
Regional Councillor R. Santos - Wards 1 and 5 
Regional Councillor P. Vicente - Wards 1 and 5 
Regional Councillor M. Palleschi - Wards 2 and 6 
Regional Councillor G. Dhillon - Wards 9 and 10  
City Councillor D. Whillans - Wards 2 and 6 
City Councillor J. Bowman - Wards 3 and 4 
City Councillor C. Williams - Wards 7 and 8 
City Councillor H. Singh - Wards 9 and 10 
Mayor Patrick Brown (ex officio) 
 
Staff Present 
Chief Administrative Officer, D. Barrick 
R. Forward, Commissioner, Planning, Building and Economic Development 
A. Parsons, Director, Planning, Building and Economic Development 
R. Conard, Director, Building, and Chief Building Official 
B. Bjerke, Director, Policy Planning 
J. Humble, Manager, Land Use Planning 
S. Ganesh, Manager, Planning Building and Economic Development 
D. Vanderberg, Manager, Planning Building and Economic Development 
C. Owusu-Gyimah, Manager, Planning Building and Economic Development 
S. Akhtar, City Solicitor 
P. Fay, City Clerk 
C. Gravlev, Deputy City Clerk 
T. Jackson, Legislative Coordinator 
M. Michniak, Development Planner 
 
Members of the Public 
K. Shukla, Brampton Resident 
 
 
At the meeting of the Planning and Development Committee held on November 1, 2021 
this application was item 6.1 on the meeting agenda. 
 



Mark Michniak, Development Planner, Planning, Building & Economic Development, 
presented an overview of the application that included location of the subject lands, 
area context, design details, current land uses designations, preliminary issues, 
technical considerations, concept plan, next steps and contact information. 
 
Following the presentation from Staff, Marshall Smith, Senior Planner KLM Planning 
Partners Inc., on behalf of Forestside Estates Inc. presented an overview of the 
application 
 
Following these two presentations there was one (1) delegation from members of the 
public. There were no concerns raised by the delegation. There was no written 
correspondence submitted. 


